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 NEWSLETTER NO.6 AUTUMN TERM – 11 OCTOBER 2019 
 
 

WEEK AHEAD 

WEEK 7 

Monday 14th  School Shop Open 08.45-09.45 
 Whole School Liturgy 08.55 
 ‘Animal Kind’ in Y2  14.00 
Tuesday 15th             09.00 
Wednesday 16th  Y6 Swimming (Last Session) 08.45 @ Mayfield 

 U11/10 Girls Hockey v Skippers Hill (AWAY) 
Leave 13.45 Start 14.15 
Collect from Venue 15.45 

 U11/10 Upland Festival Boys Football  CANCELLED   

 Curriculum Evening  19.00 start 

Thursday 17th  Parent & Toddler Morning  09.00-10.15 
 Y4 Boys Football v Rose Hill (AWAY) 

Leave 13.45 Start 14.15 
Collect from Venue 15.45 

Friday 18th  Awards Assembly 08.55 
 Flu Vaccination Team (R/Y1/Y2/Y3/Y4/Y5/Y6) 13.30 onwards 
Saturday 19th    

Sunday 20th    

Monday 21st  School Shop Open 08.45-09.45 
 Whole School Mass – All Welcome  09.00 
Tuesday 22nd Y5 & Y6 Shakespeare Workshops All Day  
HALF TERM  Wednesday 23rd October to Friday 1st November   
 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS: LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP  

RECEPTION Isabelle LOVE:  For always helping others and being a kind and caring friend 

YEAR 1 Harriet 
LOVE & GROW:  For always giving her very best and for being a very kind 
friend  

YEAR 2 
Sophia GROW:  For a fabulous ‘Have you seen my Dragon’ poem 

Coco GROW:  For her beautiful clay ‘Funky Toucan’! 

YEAR 3 
Louis LEARN & GROW:  For great focus and hard work this week  
Fabian  LEARN & GROW:  For being a super mathematician  

YEAR 4 

Lettie LOVE:  For always doing the right thing and showing love to all  

Lorraine GROW:  For a super work ethic in all areas  

Dean  
WORSHIP:  For reflective answers in RE and being a fantastic role model in 
Y4 – always doing the right thing! 

YEAR 5 Josephine  
LEARN:  For always working hard and trying her best, and for some really 
fantastic punctuation and spelling work this week  

YEAR 6 Florence 
LEARN:  For her wonderful enthusiasm for learning and a super story inspired 
by War Horse 
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FRIENDSHIP 
Millie (Y3) 

For being good kind friends to younger children and their class 
Thomas (Y3) 

PE 

Izzy (Y6) 
For being excellent helpers at Netball Club  

Amelie (Y6) 

Francesca (Y5) For being an excellent sweeper in Hockey  

Hugo (Y6) For an excellent effort in Butterfly Stroke 

MUSIC 

Liberty (Y4) For lovely singing in the Harvest Festival 

Francesca (Y5) For great singing in the Harvest Festival 

Anabel (Y4) 
For great rhythmic singing in music 

Dean (Y4) 

CONGRATULATIONS 

• Susanna (Y2) was awarded her cup and certificate for 1st place in the Sky High CDP Level 1 Sussex 
Gymnastics Trampoline Competition  

• Emily (Y1) was awarded her Rainbows ‘Future Girl’ badge for creating a picture out of recycled materials.  
Emily used plastics to make a picture of the sea.   

 

U11/10 GIRLS HOCKEY v Saint Ronans 
Wednesday 9th October 2019 
U11 Team:  Chloe, Amelie, Izzy, Milly, Olivia, Beatrice and Florence  
U10 Team: India, Bella, Josephine, Francesca, Liberty, Sophie, Freya, Savannah, Aryana  
  and Sofia 
Results: U11 0-3 to Saint Ronans - Player of the Match Chloe 

            U10 2-0 to Sacred Heart - Player of the Match Liberty 
            U10 0-1 to Saint Ronans - Player of the Match Bella 
 

SACRED HEART SCHOOL PTA 
We just wanted to let everyone know that there are many different ways to raise money for our school PTA. 
The PTA, as a charity, is registered with the following companies, that will donate to our PTA if you purchase 
or use through their sites: 

•  
If you go to www.amazon.co.uk/smile and choose 'Sacred Heart School Parent Teacher Association' as 
your nominated charity, Amazon will donate 0.5% of the net purchase price (excluding VAT, returns and 
shipping fees) of eligible purchases to the PTA.  
AmazonSmile is the same Amazon you know. Same products, same prices, same service but you’ll be 
helping raise money towards our school.  

•  
 
You can also register with https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk to raise money for the school through 
purchasing online with a variety of retailers, insurance providers, phone companies and more. There are 
over 3,700 shops and sites that will give a percentage or a donation to our school.  

•  
 

24% of every name tags order at www.mynametags.com  will be donated to our PTA. Just use our School 
ID - 7730 - at the checkout. 

Every bit helps. Thank you for your support. 
The PTA Team 
 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
A reminder that all pupils return to school after half term in their winter uniform.  
The uniform shop is open 14th and 21st October 8.45-9.30am. Any new starters/Reception pupils, there may 
still be time to arrange a fitting appointment if you require one. Please email the school uniform shop as soon 
as possible: schooluniform@sacredheartwadhurst.org.uk Uniform can be ordered online and collected from 
the school office at your convenience. 
Please ensure you have purchased any items you may need before the end of half term! 
 

OPEN MORNINGS 

• St Gregory’s Catholic School:  Wednesday 16th October and Friday 18th October 09.00-11.00  

• Beechwood Sacred Heart School:  Tuesday 5th November, Tuesday 3rd March, Tuesday 5th May 2020 - 
9.30am – 12.30pm Head’s presentation: 11.00am 

• Mayfield Girls School:  Tuesday 5th November, Friday 20th March and Tuesday 21st April 2020 

• Bethany:  Wednesday 16th October 09.00-11.30 
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 

             where learning is fun! 
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In Nursery Imogen’s grandparents read The Giant Jam Sandwich, a 
children's picture book. The rhyming story tells how the fictional town of 
Itching Down was invaded by four million wasps. The villagers decide to 
build a gigantic jam sandwich to trap the pesky insects. 
 

Reception were visited by Freddy 
and Pippin’s Grandma who read 
part of the tales of Winnie the 
Pooh to Foundation Stage.  
 

In Year 1 Harriet's Nanny first 
shared Charlie and the 
Cheesemonster with us; never 
again shall we be able to look at 
the moon without longing for a 
nice slice of cheese.  The 
second story, The Stone Soup, 

is an inspiring tale of how, when we work together and share, we can 
create something wonderful.  The children were totally engaged and 
loved helping out lifting the flaps to reveal the beautiful, hidden 
illustrations. 

 

Year 2 were visited by Mae’s 
Nanny Pat who kindly gave 
up her time to come and 
read some of the "My Naughty Little Sister" stories. The children 
loved hearing about the mischievous antics My Naughty Little Sister 
got up to and we were very grateful to 
Nanny Pat for making us laugh! 
 

Winnie's Grandma came in to read to 
Year 3. She read the class two stories; 
Ameliar-Anne and the Green Umbrella 
and a Winnie the Pooh story. The 

Winnie the Pooh story proved the most popular! 
 

Year 4 had a real treat when Felix and Harriet's Nanny came to tell us all about 
the Coronation.  She was really organised and had lots of lovely books with 
photographs to show us.  Our favourite part was when she told us how heavy 
the Queen's crown was and gave us a parcel to hold of the same weight.  Look 
at our photos and you'll see that we found it very heavy!  Thank you for a great talk and some lovely sweets. 
 

Sofia's Nanny Sue came in to visit Year 5 as part of Grandparents' week. She had just returned from a 
walking holiday in Tuscany, and the children were fascinated by the 
porcupine needle she brought in to show them. She had found this in the 
woods on one of her walks in Tuscany. She described how quiet and 
eerie it is in the woodland there, with no bird song or animal sounds,  very 

unlike her woodland walks in the 
UK.  
 

She then shared some intriguing 
but rather gruesome stories about 
"Deadly Diseases". We learnt 
about the discovery of penicillin 
from the point of view of the mould 
and then about how the fleas, 
bacteria and rats felt during the 
plague. The children loved it! A big thank you to Fia’s Nanny Sue for 
giving up her time to share with Year 5. 
 

Year 6 would like to say a very big thank you to Milly's Grandma who came to read us some extracts from 
Roald Dahl's book 'Going Solo'. The children particularly enjoyed hearing about the story of the lion who 
'stole' a woman and ran off with her in his jaws, but dropped her unharmed.  Phew!  


